
1st November 2022

Dear Parent/ Carers,

With the festive season fast approaching, we wish to invite you to a Christmas
Craft morning to share with your child.
The morning will be hosted for Nursery and Reception children from 9-9:30am
on Thursday 1st of December.
Tea and coffee will be provided, and a craft activity for you to do with your child.

Thank you for your ongoing support and we look forward to seeing you there.

Mrs Sarah Hutchinson
Miss Mary Brown

Fiat Mihi - Let it be with me
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